
 
 
January 27, 2010 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

We are writing to you regarding AB643, which is on the proposed calendar for 
this Thursday, January, 28th.  AB643 and its Senate companion, SB440, would require 
counties and municipalities to waive their federal recovery bonding authority so as to 
create a larger pool of funding that viable economic development projects in the state can 
draw from.   
 

This bill passed out of the Assembly Committee on Jobs, the Economy and Small 
Business by a vote of 10 to 3.  It is very important to take up and pass this bill in a timely 
manner to ensure the project with Energy Composites Corporation in Central Wisconsin 
can move forward.  We have been told that this project will create 600 jobs in the state, 
with the potential to grow to 1000. 
 

Attached is a letter from the bond counsel attorney for the project.  The letter 
explains the project and why AB643 is necessary for it and of crucial importance for 
other projects across the state.  Please review this information and if you have any 
questions let us know. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

           
 
Marlin D. Schneider   Louis Molepske  Amy Sue Vruwink 
State Representative   State Representative  State Representative 
72nd District    71st District   70th District 
 
 
 


